
The Faculty of Education at the University of Maribor invites you to an
international scholarly conference, titled "Perspectives on Teacher

Education and Development", which will take place on September 30th
and October 1st, 2021 at the Faculty of Education in Maribor. 

 
Abstract submission deadline is 12. 3. 2021.

 
More information: www.conference-pef2021.si 
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